AUGUST 24, 2020

Michael J. Collis, Esquire
1101 Route 70 West
Cherry Hill, New Jersey 08002

RE: Settlement for James H. Hurlock

Dear Mr. Collis:

Thank you so much for your assistance in obtaining a settlement for James H.
Hurlock.

Due to your help, James’ life and living conditions will be greatly improved and
he can obtain the help he now requires.

| would be willing to recommend your services to anyone.
Thank you, again, on behalf of James.
Sincerely,
Lgmn P Lo~
Lynn P. Child
44 West Broad Street - Apt. 42
Palmyra, N.J. 08065



